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You are invited to remain after worship today for a TACO FELLOWSHIP 

LUNCH.  The meal is free, but donations are gratefully accepted to help offset 

costs. 
 

Today is the last day to sign up for the FALL SESSION OF DINNER 

DATES.  See Diana Cummings to make sure your name is on the list! 
 

UWF MISSION FOCUS FOR AUGUST:  Today is your last day to bring in 

items for the teens and tweens being served by the Burlington Development 

Center.  Leave donations on the designated table in Room 114. 
 

The next ALAMANCE BEER & HYMNS will be tonight, August 31, at 

7pm at the Zia Taproom, 3866 Rural Retreat Road, Suite 101B in Burlington. 
 

CHURCH OFFICES WILL BE CLOSED MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 1 in 

observance of Labor Day. 
 

YOUNG IN HEART IN SEPTEMBER:  Meeting and luncheon will be 

Tuesday, September 2 at 11:30am in Stafford Hall (Rm. 125).  Lunch will be 

catered by Kristi Norris for $10/person.  Entertainment will by the Joyful 

Sounds trio.  Game day will be Wednesday, September 10 from 1-4pm in 

Stafford Hall (Rm. 125). 
 

MEN’S BREAKFAST:  All men aged 14 and over are invited to the Men’s 

Breakfast next Sunday morning, September 7, at 7am in the T. J. Whitehead 

classroom (Rm. 132).  This time of food and fellowship occurs on the first 

Sunday of each month.  It is helpful in planning if you contact Ray Dorsett 

(804/382-5553; raydorsett@yahoo.com) if you plan to attend. 
 

FALL BIBLE STUDY on the book of Revelation will begin next Sunday 

afternoon, September 7, at 5pm.  
 

WOMEN’S LIFE GROUP will resume on Tuesday, September 9 from 7-

8:30pm at Cheryl Mercs’s home in Mebane, NC.  Contact Doris  

Sugg for more information. 
 

FRIDAY MORNING BIBLE STUDY will resume on Friday, September 12 

from 10-11;20am in the church parlor (Rm 104).  Contact Doris Sugg for more 

information. 
 

JEWELRY BENEFIT SALE:  Residential Treatment Center will hold a sale 

to benefit women in recovery at Elon Community Church on Tuesday, 

September 16 (Ladies’ Night—$10 reservations) from 6-8 pm and 

Wednesday-Friday, September 17-19 from 10am-6pm (no charge).  
 

Have you signed up to help with and/or make a donation to our RISE 

AGAINST HUNGER EVENT on Saturday, September 20?  Use the QR 

code at the end of these announcements to go to the website. 
 

Our CAREGIVER SUPPORT GROUP will begin Tuesday, September 23 

at noon in the church parlor.  All are welcome!  We will meet monthly on the 

fourth Tuesday. 
 

IMMEDIATE NEEDS IN LITTLE FREE PANTRY are peanut butter and 

graham crackers.  Please purchase easy-open containers when possible.  Leave 

donations in the big white basket on the table in the hall between Susan’s and 

Chris’s offices. 
 

PANDA PACKER AND MOVER:  Our C4C Team is looking for volunteers 

to unload Panda Pack boxes from the delivery truck and/or to help prepare the 

weekend food packs.  For questions or to volunteer, contact Anita Sherer at 

anita.sherer@gmail.com.  
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